
NOTICE OF
2024 TARRIFS
(Effective April 1, 2024)

The Charlottetown Harbour Authority Board of Directors have approved by
resolution the following changes to our published tarrif and fee schedule:

 
Cruise Passenger - $0.50 Increase
 
Berthage – Increase to $0.03 / GRT

Harbour Fees - Increase to $0.08 / GRT
 
All Port Charlottetown Tariff schedules of fees are published on the Port 
website: https://portcharlottetown.com/fees-tariffs/
 
 
Mike Cochrane
CEO
Port Charlottetown
1 Weymouth Street
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7M8  


